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2020 Annual General Meeting Report 

The notice of an email AGM due to the Coronavirus was sent out on May 20, 2020.  There was 

one inquiry and no negative votes.  Therefore, I can report that the motions to approve the 

minutes of the April 28, 2019 AGM, the motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report and the 

Internal Audit Review, and the motion to approve the Squadron Nominating Committee 

Report have all been deemed approved. 

Respectfully submitted, P/R/C Marney Warby AP, Secretary 

 

HAMILTON POWER AND SAIL SQUADRON BRIDGE LIST 2020 - 2021 

BRIDGE LIST as at June 10, 2020 By Secretary P/R/C Marney Warby, AP 

Commander Murray Thompson     mrthompson15@gmail.com  

 

Executive Officer Vacant 

 

Education Officer P/R/C Ron Warby (Temporary)  ronwarby46@gmail.com  

 

Education Assistant Walter Plater     walter_plater@hotmail.com  

 

Secretary P/R/C Marney Warby     gammawarby@gmail.com  

 

Treasurer Mark Welch      mark.welch01@gmail.com  

 

Membership Peter Boothroyd     pboothroyd18e@gmail.com  

 

RVCC/Enviro Tom Dunmore     thdlaw@gmail.com  

 

Regalia P/R/C Marney Warby     gammawarby@gmail.com  

 

Editor Dry Rot P/R/C Ron Warby     ronwarby46@gmail.com 

 

Entertainment Officer Vacant 

 

Website P/C Rick Crook      rickcrook44@gmail.com  

 

Past Commander P/C Vicky Grimshaw    cici@nas.net 
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Around The World Non Stop 

British Columbia’s Gabriola Island Power Squadron member, Bert terHart, has just 

crossed the equator today, June 10, 2020.  Some 1,195 nautical miles due south of 

Hawaii. His course is north toward Hawaii then home, hopefully arriving here 

approximately mid July.  

 

His sailboat, Seaburban, has calmer and much warmer seas than in the roaring 40’s 
not far from Antarctica, so let’s wish Bert fair winds and comfortable seas the 
remainder of his epic journey. He left Gabriola on his solo circumnavigation via the 

five southern great capes at the end of October last year and hasn’t touched land 
since. I believe he would hold the record for the longest duration in quarantine in 

these COVID-19 times. 

 

For more information on Bert's Epic Voyage, see 

http://powersquadron.gabriola.org and click on the link to his "solo voyage around 

the world". 

 

 

 

Because of the Coronavirus and the closing of MBYC, all our courses are on hold. 

We currently have nine students waiting to finish Boating 3 and 25 potential 

students for the VHF radio course. 

When we are given the green light to resume classes at MBYC, I am sure it will be 

different. 

Social distancing, maybe masks and maybe not more than five in a class will 

present some challenges.  We will do our best to accommodate all students 

wishing to further their boating education even if we need to spread it out over a 

long period of time.  Hang in there.  Hopefully, there will be some kind of 

normality soon. 

   

 



 

Did you really want to sail the ocean? 

 

 

OR 

Would you rather view the nothern part of the Rideau Canal from the comfort of 

your own home.  This well done video takes you from Manotick to the nations, 

capital, a very peacefull trip for those that have a boat too large to navigate the 

canal system.  Past Commander Rick Crook passed on this information.  Enjoy! 

 

https://www.tvo.org/tripping-the-rideau-canal?utm_source=eWeekly&utm_campaign=f888ee0ed3-

EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_eweekly_2019_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_61ed05796b-f888ee0ed3-

91576161&mc_cid=f888ee0ed3&mc_eid=fe173e0ab0 
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Is your hair starting to 

look like mine? 

 

 

 

 

Are your nerves      

hanging on the edge? 

 

 

Relax, sit back and catch up on those boating 

magazines you have been meaning to read. 

 

Maybe watch 

My Floating Home 

Saturdays on Cottage Life  
(when available) 



 

 

 

REGALIA SALES  

         

                      You need a new CPS flag?  

  

   

Contact Marney Warby @ 905-389-5719  
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